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August 13,2012

Levi Valdez
34A County Rd. 101 B
Santa Fe, NM 87506

Re: NM PE License #5693

Dear Mr. Valdez,

As per your request, this is to certify that:

Mr. Levi Valdez is a Licensed Professional Engineer in the State of New
Mexico, with the PE License number 5693. Mr. Valdez’ license was renewed

on November 10, 2011 and his license is active until 12/31/2013.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-4565.

Sincerely,

TN

Perry Valde

LicensingManager




